
Department of Conservation and Recreation’s Response to DPB’s Economic Impact 
Analysis regarding amendments to 4 VAC 5-15 (Nutrient Management Training and 
Certification Regulations) 
 
The Department is in general agreement with the economic impact analysis prepared by 
the Department of Planning and Budget. 


